
2 July 2018

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE – 2018/9

Dear all,

Our  current  constitution  states  we  need  between  12  and  15  Management  Committee
members.  The current committee has 13 members, of which two will reach the end of their
three year terms this autumn. 

I  am  therefore  now  writing  to  seek  nominations  to  join  the  committee  and  enclose  a
nomination form.    We are seeking 4 new members to start in September:

3 members for 3 years

1 member for 1 year (following a resignation after 2 years)

The deadline for receipt of nominations by the Estate Office is 1700 on Friday 20 July 2018.

We are looking for a diverse Management Committee, who can bring different skills  and
knowledge.  We are  particularly  keen  to  increase  the representation  of  tenants.   Please
consider what you might be able to bring. Given the challenges of the forthcoming major
works,  any  expertise  in  project  management,  estates  and  facilities  would  be  especially
welcome. A full complement of 15 would be a huge asset.

The Committee typically meets for one evening a month.

Only one member of the Co-operative from each household shall be eligible to serve as a
voting member of the Committee at any one time. 

If you would be interested in speaking to me or to one of the other Management Committee
members  about  the  work  of  the  Committee and/or  the Officer  roles,  please  contact  the
Estate Office in the first instance:

Email: wellingtonmills@lambeth.gov.uk   Tel: 020 7633 0255

With many thanks, 

Alistair Crosby
Secretary to Wellington Mills Management Committee
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